Child Abuse Pediatrics Faculty Opportunity – Lurie Children’s | Chicago, IL

We are excited to announce an open position within the Division of Child Abuse Pediatrics at Lurie Children’s Hospital. Interested candidates can contact Norell Rosado, MD, Division Head, at nrosado@luriechildrens.org to learn more about the position. Please see below for further details. 
The Department of Pediatrics at Northwestern University Feinberg School of Medicine seeks a full-time non-tenure-eligible Clinician-Educator at the rank of Instructor or Assistant Professor for the role of Attending Physician in the Division of Child Abuse Pediatrics. Responsibilities include excellence in delivery of care, research, education, and advocacy. The position offers a competitive salary and benefits package.
Qualified candidates will possess outstanding clinical and teaching skills. Candidates for the position will be board-certified or board-eligible in child abuse pediatrics. Salary is commensurate with rank and experience. The start date is negotiable, and the position will remain open until filled.
The Protective Services Team includes three child abuse pediatricians, one pediatrician with expertise in child abuse pediatrics, child abuse pediatrics fellow(s), a research director, research coordinators/associates, administrative staff members, and a group of experienced social workers who provide on-site consultation 24/7. The team evaluates approximately 500 children per year in the inpatient and outpatient settings. In addition, the team physicians have the opportunity to participate in a unique outpatient clinic, the Forensic Assessment for Immigration Relief (FAIR) Clinic. The FAIR Clinic conducts medical and mental health evaluations of children seeking asylum in the United States.
Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children’s Hospital of Chicago (Lurie Children's Hospital) is a free-standing children’s hospital located just off the magnificent mile and Lake Michigan, and adjacent to the Northwestern University Feinberg School of Medicine campus. It has more than 1,100 pediatric specialists focusing on 70 specialties in multiple locations and routinely provides care to more young people than any other Chicago-area hospital or medical center. 
Applications will be accepted until the position is filled.

Northwestern University and Lurie Children’s are Equal Opportunity Employers and do not discriminate on the basis of protected characteristics, including disability and veteran status. 

Interested candidates should electronically submit a cover letter, CV and three letters of recommendation to Norell Rosado, MD, Head, Division of Child Abuse Pediatrics, at nrosado@luriechildrens.org.

